
                                                                                                     
 

Home of the “Mustangs” 

MAINE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL #10 
10 Spring Valley Road PO Box 50010   Parks, AZ   86018 

Superintendent - Dr. Justin Roberson 

(928) 635-2115     Fax (928) 635-5320 

 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO  : Maine Consolidated School District Governing Board and Community 

 

FROM  : Dr. Justin Roberson, Superintendent, Maine Consolidated School District 
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Coconino County School Superintendent Cheryl Mango-Paget is pleased to announce the 

appointment of Kodi Mortensen, to the Maine Consolidated School District Governing Board. 

The appointment is effective December 6, 2021 and will expire on December 31, 2022. Ms. 

Mortensen has expressed an intent to run for this seat in the 2022 election cycle for a new term 

beginning in 2023. 

This seat was vacant due to the resignation of Board Member Brienne McDowell. We appreciate 

the efforts Ms. McDowell put forward in supporting students and the community. 

Kodi graduated from Northern Arizona University in Flagstaff, Arizona. She studied accounting. 

She meets the lawful residency requirement and has had children attend Maine Consolidated 

School. 

Ms. Mortensen is employed by Hayne and Company as an accountant. Superintendent Mango-

Paget believes “Kodi will bring a tremendous amount of expertise from the corporate world and 

day-to-day experience in the public-school setting to her new duties. She interviewed extremely 

well. She should complement the current Governing Board with her background. 

Superintendent Mango-Paget accepted applications for the position, collected public input and 

held interviews of the qualified candidates prior to making the appointment. 

 


